
       Hayle Academy 
 

 
15th May 2024 

Y11 Leavers Assembly 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to the date of the Y11 leaver’s assembly and 
additional details. The change of date is due to the exam board moving the date of the 
Hospitality and Catering exam to the 20th June. 
 
Therefore, we would like to warmly invite Y11 into school on Thursday 20th June for a 
celebratory leaver’s assembly. Timings and details are below: 
 
11.45     Y11 welcomed onto site to the hall for shirt signing 

12.00     Leavers assembly with form tutors and other staff 

12.30     Guard of honour: all of Hayle Academy’s staff and students will celebrate the class 
of 2024 by lining their walk out of school. Parents and carers are welcome to join.  
 
Those who have their hospitality and catering exam in the morning of the 20th June are 
welcome to stay on site in the library (supervised) before celebrations start at 11.45.  
 
It is with great pleasure and sense of pride that the school invites parents and carers to join 
us to mark this special moment – as part of our Guard of Honour - with our students, who 
have been such a credit to our school and its community. If you would like to take part, please 
do position yourself between the main gates and the car park green gates (the area outside 
the front of the school), lining the pavement for approximately 12.25pm.  
 
It is at this time that students will be able to leave the site. Unfortunately, earlier school bus 
services are not available on that day. Therefore, if you wish for your child to access the school 
bus at 15.05pm, they are expected to remain in the library, which will be supervised, until the 
end of the school day. 
 
We will then look forward to celebrating further with students at their prom on Friday 28th 
June at Tregenna Castle. If you have any further questions about the prom, please do contact 
Mr Williams ZWilliams@hayle.tpacademytrust.org. 
 
For clarity, students are remaining in school full time until Wednesday 12th June. 
 

 On Thursday 13th June students will only attend for music and DT revision. Those who 
do not study DT or music can study from home on this day. A supervised study room 
is available to those who wish to work in school on this day. 
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 All students are expected in school on Friday 14th June for Geography and Physics 
exams 

 From 17th June onwards, students attend school for their exams and leavers 
assembly only.  

 
Thank you for your continued support. On behalf of all staff, we continue to wish our students 
every success with their examinations; we are very proud of them.  
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Rebecca Leech 
Assistant Headteacher 
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